
• Filed a class action lawsuit on behalf of all current, former  
  and retired federal employees who were or may have been  
  affected by the data breach;

• Demanded OPM provide affected individuals with free  
  lifetime credit monitoring;

• Demanded employees be insured for the entirety of any  
   financial loss attributable to the breach;

• Demanded employees have time at work to make calls  
  and visits related to protecting their personal information;

When OPM revealed the hack on federal  
employee personnel information, AFGE acted:


